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It appears that the panels will be made of metals that are carcinogens. This will get into our
soil with the rain water! These panels won't even be powering Union County! How could we
have a solar farm, that isn't even powering Ohio?!?! DO NOT ALLLOW SOLAR FARMS IN
UNION COUNTY!!!!! Thank you!

Michael Belli
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